
RECREATIONAL TRAILS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

         September 30, 2015 

Hearing Room 3, Town Hall, Marshfield 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order at 7:01pm by Mike Bilas 

 IN ATTENDANCE:  Michael Bilas, Linda Cincotti, Vicki McPherson, Steve Robbins,Roger Whidden 

APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES: The minutes of the June 3rd meeting were unanimously approved. 

REPORT BY COMMITTEE MEMBERS: Mike Bilas started the discussion on the Comprehensive Trails Plan 

study that is being conducted by BL Industries.  Mike stressed the importance of RTC members 

attending the CPC meeting on Wednesday October 14th.   At that meeting BL Industries will be discussing 

the implementation of the Comprehensive Trails Plan, and Mike would like the RTC to have some input 

into the process.  Both Mike and Steve Robbins stated that the RTC will probably have a significant 

involvement in implementing any recommendations that come about as a result of this study. A 

discussion ensued about how the RTC could get involved in this process.  Vicki McPherson and Linda 

Cincotti felt that it was premature for the RTC members to commit to any plan of action at this point. 

They both stated that the final results of the Comprehensive Trails Plan study would give the RTC 

members guidance as to how the RTC should and could proceed. The committee agreed that was a 

prudent plan of action for now. 

The next monthly meeting for this Committee is Wednesday October 28th at 7:00pm. 

ADJOURNMENT:  Mike Bilas made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm. It was seconded and was 

unanimously voted to adjourn.               

HANDOUTS: Minutes of June3, Agenda for present meeting 

Respectfully Submitted: Linda Cincotti, Clerk 


